
 

 
Temporary Guidelines for 

Creekside Christian Church Indoor Gatherings On Campus* 
Dated October 16, 2020  

 
Each Creekside ministry wishing to host an indoor activity/meeting must submit a request for 
approval at least 7 days in advance of the event, as well as a plan to implement the following 
guidelines. 
 

 

Required Protocols: 
 

o Request a room that is appropriately size for your event (25% of capacity or max of 100, 
whichever is lower while allowing for social distancing of all participants) 

 

o Masks must be worn by participants at all times.  Please communicate this beforehand to 
participants. Have a supply of masks on hand for those who may not have one. 
 

o Seating/standing should adhere to the 6 ft distancing guideline. Please remind participants 
that 6-ft social distancing is for everyone’s safety.  
 

o Hand-sanitizer should be applied on arrival. Set a clearly marked sanitizer station(s) for your 
event and encourage the frequent use of sanitizer. 
 

o All staff and volunteers distributing individual items must wear masks and use hand sanitizer 
prior to distribution. 
 

o COVID-19 Social Distancing Protocol signs must be visible at each event. 
 

o If minors are involved, participation agreements must be signed. 
  

o Signed COVID-19 Waivers will be required for all participants.  
 
 

Recommended Protocols: 
 

o Individuals who are classified as high-risk by the CDC are recommended to refrain from 
participation at this time.  
 

o Temperature checks are optional. Person conducting checks needs to be masked (see Jennifer 
for thermometer sign-out).   
 

o A bathroom sanitizing plan should be made for each event with more than 25 participants. 
 

* Approval for future events is dependent upon following these protocols. 
 


